
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our School and the advertised post of class 

teacher at Sherwood. This is a permanent role and the year group for the successful applicant 

will be determined after appointment. 

Sherwood is a thriving and successful School. Our team includes our children and families, who 

are all aspirational for our School. Our children attend School regularly and benefit from an 

ambitious curriculum. Leaders at all levels are nurtured at Sherwood and collectively drive the 

standards achieved across the Curriculum and all aspects of School life.   

This is a unique opportunity to join our team and further develop your own practice as a 

teacher and leader.  

Our website www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk provides a wealth of information and I hope this will 

inform your decision to apply for the role. 

In October 2024, we were graded as Outstanding in all areas of the Ofsted Framework. We 

have continued to work hard since this inspection and build on our existing provision. 

You are most welcome to visit school. Please contact our Business Support Officer to make 

these arrangements. 

We look forward to receiving your application. 

Kind regards,  

 

Jodie Lumb 

Headteacher  

 

http://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/

